presented to Amateur Radio Station

WEIM

for their active and invaluable participation during the 2023 Winter Field Day Event.
The WFDA, gratefully thanks you for your effort and recognizes your dedication to improving
your operating skills, which may be crucial during an emergency event.

Contacts Logged: 22

We passionately believe that Ham radio operators should practice portable
emergency communications in winter environments as the potential for freezing
temperatures, snow, ice, and other hazards present unique operational
concerns. WFD is formatted to help increase your level of preparedness for
disasters and improve your operational skills in subpar conditions.
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Marvin Turner, President
Winter Field Day Association




